St Mary's Lewisham CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Graham

329 Lewisham High Street, London, SE13 6NX Telephone: 020 8690 2613 Fax: 020 8690 6008

Email: admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk



"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021

Our Vision

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words 'As I have loved you, so you must love one another' (John 13:34).

Monday 14th November 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

Re: The Travelling Crib at Lambeth Palace

We are rewarding the children in Years 4, 5 and 6 who have had 100% attendance so far this year with a trip to Lambeth Palace (South Bank, SE1 7JU) on **Monday 5th December 2022** to visit the "Travelling Crib". We will be travelling by train, leaving school after registration and arriving back around 3:30pm.

Children will join the characters of the Nativity Travelling Crib in this very special workshop in the gardens of Lambeth Palace. Each child will be given a pilgrim bag for their journey as they meet Mary, a Wise Man, the donkey, a shepherd and his sheep, on the journey towards Bethlehem this Advent.

If your child normally has a school dinner, a school packed lunch will be provided. We will ask the children what their preferred sandwich filling is (cheese or tuna). If your child normally has a packed lunch, please provide a healthy packed lunch as normal (no glass bottles please). Lunches should be in a bag that children can carry with them.

Children should be dressed smartly in full school uniform. This is an outdoor workshop, so suitable coats and footwear are recommended!

We are looking for one or two parents to volunteer to join us on this trip. If you would like to accompany the class, please respond on ParentPay to let us know.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Christine Graham Headteacher











